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NV Energy appreciates the opportunity to comment on CAISO’s Revised Straw Proposal for the 
Market Settlement Timeline stakeholder initiative and notes the CAISO’s responsiveness to the 
stakeholder comments.   

NV Energy supports the proposals as delineated in the market settlement timeline Revised Straw 
Proposal. The revised settlement timeline should provide sufficient time for Entities to submit 
meter data and submit settlement disputes. More specifically, NV Energy supports the removal 
of the T+3 initial settlement statement based on estimates with a more accurate T+9 settlement 
statement. This approach complies with the requirements laid out in FERC Order 741. In 
addition to improved accuracy and reduced administrative burden, it strikes an appropriate 
balance between entities that are net sellers with entities that are net purchasers.  

 


